
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/26/2015 4:35:45 PM
Subject: FOIA

Attachments: Response to Borden 9.3.2015.pdf

Becca,  Jeremy Borden has called Chaney again about the status of his FOIA.  Can you respond to him?  Here is our 
last communication to him.  Thanks, Holly
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